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Hi Jin!
Thanks for hosting the call today. Addie and I just gave you a call and got your voicemail. We wanted
to ask you a quick question about how we should frame the water usage for the Project in the Scope
questions. Addie will be on a call, but if you could give me a call back when you’re available, that
would be great. Thank you!
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